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Dear Colleague

Wahe Guru Ji Ka Khalsa, Wahe Guru Ji Ki Fateh.

Sikh Council UK, Now’s the Time…

The time has come for you to step forward and offer your sewa. The Panth needs educated professionals to apply their collective intellect to develop the shared Sikh Agenda and to assist in its achievement.

The Sikh Council UK will be set up on 11th December 2010.

The deadline for Gurdwaras and Organisations to join is 18th November 2010.

The deadline for nominations for the Executive committee and Board of Jathedars is 

27th November 2010.

You can join SCUK through being nominated on to the General Assembly by your local Organisation or Gurdwara. Alternatively you can be co-opted directly on to the Executive Committee. It is this committee through its sub committee’s structure that will be the engine or the work horse of the organisation. We can co-opt at least 21 people on to the Executive Committee. In addition we will numerous people with expertise in different fields that will act as reference points i.e. for consultations and guidance relating to specific issues before responding.  This needs to be a diverse pool of people accumulatively reflecting a broad range of skills and expertise. 

So how can you help?

1. Ask your local Gurdwara to join SCUK by the 18th November 2010. They can
    include up to 3 delegates on to the General Assembly,

2. Volunteer your skills and knowledge for sewa. Most of the work will be through 

    e-mails with occasional meetings and planning events in the early stages.

3. Register your interest on our website www.sikhcounciluk.org

At long last the Sikh Community in UK is coming together let us not lose the moment.  We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Faithfully

On behalf of SCUK Adhoc Committee

SCUK c/o Sikh Community & Youth Services (SCYS), 203 Ilkeston Road, Radford, Nottingham. NG7 3FW 

Tel: 0115 9158834/6    Email: info@sikhcounciluk.org    Website: www.sikhcounciluk.org
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